Lower School

Meet & Greet
August 1'_5\2, 2024

Important information for
all Lower School parents

Please note that the time-frame you are asked to visit your child’s classroom
will be sent to your child individually along with a letter from their new teacher in
early August. Attending your designated time period is appreciated due to space
limitations.



